
Allen, Meredith
12/14/2013 10:46:35 AM
Mee, Charles (charles.mee@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: It was really nice chating with you last night 

Charles,

Thank you so much for the invite. I have family coming into town and unfortunately will not 
be able to make it on the 19th.

Have a nice weekend. Happy Holidays!

Thanks again, 
Meredith

On Dec 10, 2013, at 11:05 AM, "Mee, Charles" <cfa.3rles.roee@cpuc.c3.gov> wrote:

Meredith:

Just now I got an update from the Leader House Owner. The party date has been 
changed to December 19, 2013. The party will start at 6:00 pm.

Thank you!

Charles Mee, P.E. — Electrical

Senior Utilities Engineer — Specialist

Office of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

ch3rles.roee@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-1147

SB GT&S 0279801
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From: Mee, Charles
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 9:17 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith (MEAe@pge.com)
Subject: It was really nice chating with you last night

Meredith:

It was really nice we talked on the phone last night by accident.

Leader House Restaurant, a high-end Hu’nan style (hot & spicy) Chinese 
restaurant will have its Grand Opening on December 17 from 6:30 pm to 9:30 
pm. The attached is an preliminary introduction of the Leader House 
Restaurant. On behalf of the restaurant owner Jing Yao, I am cordially inviting 
you to the Grand Opening. Leader House is located at: 1409 Sutter Street, San 
Francisco, CA 94109.

Your attendance will be free. Please confirm with me whether you can attend 
the Grand Opening.

Happy holidays!

Charles Mee, P.E. — Electrical

Senior Utilities Engineer — Specialist

Office of Ratepayer Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission

charles.mee@,cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-1147

SB GT&S 0279802
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